
Important Things to Know 
 
 

PLEASE RETURN YOUR BANQUET 
REPLY BY JUNE 1ST 

Reservations will not be accepted after this date. NO EXCEPTIONS. 
June will be here before you know it!  Things will get busy with graduation,  

end-of-the-year activities and planning summer vacations.   
So send your reply early!  We really appreciate your cooperation. 

 
 

§ The banquet is held in place of a practice that evening.  It’s a wonderful night to 
honor all the players and cheerleaders and have them introduced to the crowd.   

 

§ Please do not return the reply to committee members, coaches, or with advertising 
money.  It must be mailed to the Banquet Committee in order for it to be counted. 

 

§ Checks should be made payable to “L.V. Classic Football Hall of Fame.”  Payment is 
required with your reply. 

 

§ There is no charge for football players or cheerleaders to attend; however, there is a 
charge for all additional guests (parents, grandparents, siblings, friends, etc.). 
Children under 5 years old are free.  If the child needs a seat, their name must be 
included; otherwise, they will have to sit on a parent’s lap, since seating is limited. 

 

§ You will not receive tickets.  Everyone’s name will be checked at the door.  
Therefore, you must include every guest’s name on the reply. 

 

§ All the football players sit together and all the cheerleaders sit together at specially 
designated tables.  There is no assigned seating for the parents and guests – you may 
sit wherever you’d like. 

 

§ The dress for the evening is “business casual.”  (No jeans or shorts, please.) 
 

§ Driving directions are included.  The Northampton Community Center is located next 
to Northampton Area High School.  Parking and entrance are in the rear of the 
building. 

 

§ If you have misplaced your return envelope, replies should be sent to:   
Lehigh Valley All-Star Hall of Fame, P.O. Box 267, Northampton, PA 18067 

 
Questions?  Contact Lea Unger at lvallstarhof@gmail.com 

 



 

    
 

      
You are cordially invited to the 22th Annual 

 
McDonald’s All-Star Football Classic 

Hall of Fame Banquet 
honoring the participants, coaches & new inductees 

into the Hall of Fame 
 
 

Wednesday, June 15th at 6pm 
Northampton Community Center 

1601 Laubach Avenue, Northampton, PA 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kindly R.S.V.P. no later than June 1st  
 
If you have any questions about the banquet, please contact  

Lea Unger at lvallstarhof@gmail.com 
 
 

 
Please return bottom portion with applicable check made payable to “L.V. Classic Hall of Fame.” 

o  Attending           o  Not Attending 
Name:  
 

Name of each additional guest attending (to check-in at door): 
   
   

   
 
Total Amount Due: $_________ 

  

The Banquet Committee, in cooperation with 
McDonald’s, invites you to join us for this year’s 

celebration.  You can help make the evening a huge 
success by your attendance.   

Tickets for the banquet are $30 per person. 


